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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

WELL DONE TO ALL THE Y6 children.   I said this after the London trip, and 
I’ll say it again.  They really are an amazing bunch of children, and I am                        
incredibly proud of each one of them.  Their fantastic attitudes towards their 
learning was highlighted this week as they tackled the SATs without the 
slightest hesitation or worry.  An extra well done to the Y6 children who took 
part in the Junior Maths Challenge too – please see separate note on this        
newsletter, but to even attempt this challenge is a huge achievement.  

 

Quick note: A polite reminder to ensure your children have a school dinner 
booked.  I am witnessing an increase in numbers of children arriving at school 
with no booking or packed lunches. Whilst we will always ensure that every 
child is fed, it is the emotional impact on the child that most concerns me. i.e. 
having to inform an adult here that they have no lunch booking.  Thank you for 
your cooperation in advance with this matter.  

 

That is all from me this week.  I hope you all have a fantastic weekend and              
enjoy the sunshine.   

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – feast 

 

Definition   — to eat a lot of food at a large, special 

meal. 

 

The family had a feast of roast chicken and apple pie.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Elsie, Hunter, Esmae 

Y2: Alannah, Eliza, Freddie 

Y3: Edie, Emily, Harry 

Y4: Marcus, Ollie, Elijah 

Y5: Tilly, Lowen, Arlo 

Y6: All of Y6 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

  

 Monday 26th  —Friday 30th May —Half 

term 

 Thursday 5th—Friday  6th June—Y 4 Bude 

Camp  

 Monday 9th June—Book look  

 Monday 9th June—School group photos 

 Wednesday 25th June—Sports Day 

 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘salut’  

Means ‘hello’ in                 

French

Y6 Brainy Breakfast 

Thank you to all our Year 6’s for your fantastic efforts during our brainy breakfast mornings this 

week. It has been wonderful to witness your enthusiasm and energy each morning.   

Well done 

Y6 Maths Challenge 

Well done to the amazing year 6 children who 
completed and competed in the Junior Maths     

Challenge this week.  This is an international run 
competition for children up to year 8.  The children 

pictured all did a fantastic job, with one (Alexa) 
getting a GOLD certificate in the competition.   

Well done children – we are so very proud of you.  



Newsletter


